
 

 

 

 

Crime Prevention week is an opportunity for the Deep River Police Service to showcase its collaboration 

with the community to prevent crime. This collaboration has been accomplished with individual groups, 

community organizations and businesses.  The Deep River Police Service is engaged with local 

businesses to provide information on how to recognize counterfeit currency. Members of the Police 

Service attend businesses with a training package that includes counterfeit Canadian currency as a 

means to show and educate staff and management of the business what counterfeit currency looks like. 

Actual examples are one of the best ways to increase awareness for staff to avoid accepting currency 

that is counterfeit. 

    


